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BLP - Responses to SSDA Submissions 

Item  BLP Response 

Government Architect Comment: 
Further use of the Aboriginal 
consultation through using place 
naming and planting of local species 
to educate the students about the 
Aboriginal heritage of the site. 

Agree. Consultation with a Local 
Aboriginal Representative has been 
undertaken and will be ongoing 
throughout the duration of the project. 
Refer to Indigenous Species Graphics 
and Signage Package for further 
details about the proposed integration 
of the local species.  

Central Coast Council Comment: 
A north-south tree canopy corridor 
(preferably eastern side) is to be 
provided through the site to link with 
the vegetation and oval on the 
northern side of Warnervale Road. 
The corridor is to include native trees 
whose canopy provides a linkage for 
fauna through the site to Warnervale 
Road and should include replacement 
street tree planting with a large 
canopy to allow for a squirrel glider 
link between the tree canopies and 
vegetation located on either side of 
Warnervale Road. This corridor 
currently exists on site and needs to 
be retained to minimise potential for 
the existing squirrel glider population 
to be adversely impacted by the 
proposal. 

BLP and Kleinfelder have prepared a 
proposed canopy corridor to address 
this comment.  
Refer to Squirrel Glider Canopy Link 
Diagram. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


